



Prek November Newsletter

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you to the students and their families for attending our OPEN HOUSE/PTA on October 22!. Please take note of the following dates for this month.

October 30 PICTURE DAY/FITNESS FAIR. All students are highly encouraged to wear their MASES uniform.

Fitness Fair will take place in the Cafeteria at 1:20. Students will be able to purchase Halloween items, healthy snacks and participate in a schoolwide fitness event. (Price range from 50 cents to \$1.00)

November 2, Monday: All Souls Day Holiday, No Classes.

<u>November 3, Tuesday</u>: Parent Teacher Conference, No Classes. If you are unable to make your scheduled time, call me at 565-2238 so we can reschedule for another time.

November 11, Wednesday: Veteran's Day Holiday No Classes November 21, Saturday: Family Conference at UOG. Information will be given at Parent Teacher Conference.

November 26, Thursday: Thanksgiving Holiday, No Classes Friendly Reminders

Attendance

It is important that the students come to school daily and on time. If your child is absent, please provide an excuse note the **following** day upon returning to school. Attendance is being taken and monitored for our program. Please take note that Half Days also count for attendance.

Healthy Snacks

Please encourage the students to bring healthy snacks to school. I'm kindly asking parents to refrain from giving the students candy for snacks. If candy is given, I will have the student place it in his/her bag and he/she will not be allowed to eat it during snack time.

School Planners

Please check your child's school bag and planner for any important information and daily behavior color. Don't forget to sign his/her planner and return in your child's school bag.

Your PreK Team,	
Mrs. Cruz/Ms. Kristy	
	Acknowledged By: Geraldine J. Pablo, Principal